
APPENDIX 1   
 
Option to return to Maydew House 
 
The Council’s Cabinet has agreed that current tenants of Maydew House and 
tenants who have moved out since the rehousing decision on 09 August 2010 
shall be offered the option to return to the block when the refurbishment works 
have been completed. 
 
If your household is of a 1 or 2 bedsize need, you can express an interest in 
the option to return to Maydew House.  Your details will be placed on file and 
the Council will contact you once the works to Maydew House begin to 
confirm you are still interested in returning to the block. 
 
Expressing interest in the option to return does not commit you to returning. If 
you decide at a later date or once the works have begun/finished that you no 
longer wish to exercise your option to return to Maydew House, you can 
remain at your alternative address. 
 
What to do now 
 

• Fill in the slip below and return it in the enclosed pre paid envelope, or 
hand it to your Resident Officer when completing your registration form. 

 
If we do not hear from you by 7th May 2012 then it will be assumed that you 
are not interested in returning to Maydew House. 
 
 
REPLY SLIP – 05/12 
 
Please return this slip to Diana Hall in the pre paid envelope provided; 
hand it to your Resident Officer or post it to the Estate Regeneration 
Team, FREEPOST RSCE-TGHU_CUZB, Southwark Council, 160 Tooley 
Street, 5th Floor- Hub 3, London SE1 2QH 
 
Name:            
 
 
Current Address:           
 
 
            
 
 
Previous Address:           
(at Maydew House) 
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PLEASE TURN OVER 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel:             
 
 
Email:            
 
 
I would like to return to Maydew House when the refurbishment is completed  
 
 
If possible I would like to return to my original flat  
 
 
I would not like to return to Maydew House 
 
 
 
 
Signed:            


